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As written, I strongly oppose this bill. The relating to clause is too vague and leaves 

this bill vulnerable to a gut and stuff that could have anyone qualify as a domestic 

terrorist. We have seen the label of domestic terrorist be thrown around carelessly 

the past two years. In fact, the National School Board's Association had to issue an 

apology to parents after writing a letter to the President and attempting to get the 

DOJ involved in punishing parents who voiced concerns at their local school boards.  

 

These words should never be taken lightly and should be reserved for individuals 

whose actions result in extraordinary levels of death, injury, or  property damage.  

 

The government works for the people and should always invite their comment and 

encourage them to engage in the legislative process. People that cause harm to 

other people and or property should be incarcerated. Please don't allow this bill to 

confuse the two, we are not the same.  

 


